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Agenda Item 
Item 5. D. – Report from the Citizen Advisory Committee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
On June 4th, the Citizen Advisory Committee visited three completed projects funded by the LMRWD through its Cost Share 

Program.  Projects visited were all in Bloomington.  Everyone attending the visits were impressed with the outcomes of the 

projects.  Other projects may be visited during future CAC meetings.   

The CAC is also helping to develop outreach to attract additional members to the CAC.  A survey has been sent to the CAC 

that we hope will provide insights that can be used to attract new members to the CAC.   

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No actions recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024 


